
 

Year 4 Week 11 Timetable  
 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
 

 
 
 
 
9:00am 

– 
9:15am 

 
 
 

 

Universals 
PuRR:  
• Read the PuRR 

passage you are up 
to.  

• Time yourself for 1 
minute.  

• Write your word 
count for day 1. 

Writing Fluency:  
• Complete the 

writing fluency 
Probe you are up 
to. 

• You have 1-min to 
plan and 3 min to 
write. 

• Record total words 
written. 

Universals 
PuRR:  
• Read the PuRR 

passage you are up 
to.  

• Time yourself for 1 
minute.  

• Write your word 
count for day 2. 

Writing Fluency:  
• Complete the writing 

fluency Probe you 
are up to. 

• You have 1-min to 
plan and 3 min to 
write. 

• Record total words 
written. 

   
 
 

PUBLIC 
HOLIDAY 

9:15am 
– 

10:00am 

PBL 
Go into the ‘Week 11 
Monday' topic on 
google classroom and 
complete the PBL 
assignment. 
 

Spelling 
Go into the ‘Week 11 
Tuesday' topic on 
Google Classroom and 
complete the spelling 
assignment. 

Crunch N Sip 10:00am – 10:10am  
 

10:10am 
– 

11:00am  
 

 

Spelling 
Go into the 'Week 11 
Monday' topic on 
Google Classroom and 
complete the spelling 
assignment. 
We are doing the ‘o, a’ 
sound this week. 

Reading 
Go into the ‘Week 11 

Tuesday' topic on 
Google Classroom and 
complete the reading 

assignment. 

    

 



 

Recess 11:00am – 11:30am  
 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
 
 

11:30am 
– 

12:50pm  
 

Maths 
5 Minute Frenzy 
• Use a stopwatch to 

do a 5 Minute 
Frenzy Grid. 

• Mark it with a 
calculator. 

Revision 
Go into the 'Week 11 
Monday' topic on 
google classroom and 
complete the Maths 
assignment. 

Maths 
5 Minute Frenzy 
• Use a stopwatch to 

do a 5 Minute Frenzy 
Grid. 

• Mark it with a 
calculator. 

Revision 
Go into the 'Week 11 
Tuesday' topic on 
google classroom and 
complete the Maths 
assignment. 

   

 
 

12:50pm 
– 

1:20pm  
 

Physical Activity: 
Go to the ‘Week 11 
Monday' topic on 
google classroom and 
complete the physical 
activity assignment. 

Physical Activity: 
Go to the ‘Week 11 
Tuesday' topic on 
google classroom and 
complete the physical 
activity assignment. 

Lunch 1:20pm – 2:00am  

2:00pm 
–  

2:10pm 

Mindfulness 
Go into the 'Week 11 
Monday' topic on 
google classroom and 
complete the 
mindfulness exercise. 

Mindfulness 
Go into the 'Week 11 

Tuesday' topic on 
google classroom and 

complete the 
mindfulness exercise. 

   

 
2:10pm 

– 
3:00pm 

 

History 
Go into the 'Week 11 
Monday' topic on 
google classroom and 
complete the history 
assignment. 
 

Dance 
Go into the 'Week 11 
Tuesday' topic on 
google classroom and 
complete the dance 
assignment. 

 


